
Camdenton Middle School 
Alumni Bricks 

 
 The Camdenton Middle School is requesting to sell Alumni Bricks to former 
Camdenton graduates. We would like to build two walls, four pillars, and possibly 
a walkway.  
 Our first project would be to build a wall in front of the Administration 
Building for Community Partners and supporters of the school district. 
 The second project would be to build a wall in front of the football stadium, 
along the hill, across from LCTC parking lot. We have also discussed building a wall 
or patio inside the stadium. One would be along the wall between the Men’s and 
Women’s bathrooms. The patio would be behind Hawthorn, by the new picnic 
area. 
 The third project would be to build two pillars in front of the high school. 
The pillars would be placed on either side of the drive in front of the main 
entrance. 
 The fourth project would be to build pillars at the park area across from the 
Soccer Field. We have also discussed pillars or a walkway to the Baseball Field. 
 Our community partners will assist us with design, building and masonry 
skills. We would like to put our pamphlets in the mail to Alumni from Camdenton 
R-III Schools.  
 We thank you for consideration of these future projects. Attached is a map 
of the campus and the highlighted areas where we propose for our projects to be 
placed. 
 
Thank you! 
 
Dr. Paula Brown 
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